
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 12th May 2023

Plea

We will be learning:

English – Exploring poems about nature, plants and summer.

Maths - Fractions, finding halves and quarters of a whole.

Art/D.T – Exploring watercolours.

Phonics - ‘oa’ as ow, oe and split diagraph o-e.

Geography – Exploring the local area.

Science - Learning about plants and trees.

Computing – Learning about simple animation by creating an ‘ebook’.

PE – Maypole dancing and preparing for sports day.

RE – Judaism 

All of the children had great fun celebrating the King’s Coronation. The weather was kind

and all managed to have a picnic lunch on the field followed by and afternoon of coronation

activities.

Over the next three weeks we will be looking at 

poetry, reciting poems aloud, looking at different 

styles of poems and writing our own.

“No Mow May is here! Long grass, peppered with flowers, is one of the rarest

habitats in our well-tended gardens, yet it is incredibly beneficial for

wildlife. Patches of long grass encourage different plant species to grow, help

insects to thrive and create feeding opportunities for birds and small mammals.

So simply let nature move in! Set aside some lawn, leaving it to grow, and wait

to see what arrives. The less pristine the lawn, the more promising it is for

wildlife. You can raise the cutters on your mower to make some paths and leave

the rest of the mowing until July or August after plants have flowered. More

information here;
https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions/how-grow-wild-patch-or-mini-meadow

Maypole: 25th May on the Green, at Brockham – join us from 1.30pm

Puffins will need to be at Brockham for morning drop off on this 

date (breakfast club available for Early Bird attendees).

Tuesday 6th June – Year 1 trip to the Hannah Peschar Sculpture Garden 

https://www.plantlife.org.uk/campaigns/nomowmay/
https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions/how-grow-wild-patch-or-mini-meadow

